
                                     
                                   Gloria B. Nelson Public Services Building 
                                      688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 
                                        PH: 300-6027/6030   Fax: 649-3750 

 

June 23, 2023 

 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation 
Re: GWA IFB-03-ENG-2023 GWA Upper Tumon Warehouse Renovation 

    
Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following: 
 
Invitation for Bid No. IFB-03-ENG-2023 is canceled in its entirety. Due to the extensive damage caused 
by Typhoon Mawar, GWA finds it necessary to expedite the warehouse renovation through emergency 
procurement. 

 
 
Nothing Follows: 

  

                                                                          Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. 
                                                                          General Manager 

 

cc: 
Procurement file 
 


